
 

 

Monday, 24 February 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

2020 Kid’s Lit Quiz Australia 

 

Your child has been selected to attend the 2020 Kid’s Lit Quiz. This year we will be hosting the event in the 

Baptist Church during the school day. The Kid’s Lit Quiz is a fun and exciting international competition that 

encourages students to celebrate their love of reading. ‘The Sport of Reading’ started over 25 years ago in New 

Zealand allowing children to enjoy their knowledge of the books they love in a team environment, just like 

sport.  

 

Students from different schools in the Manning Valley form teams of four and together using their combined 

knowledge and brain power, answer questions about all forms of children’s literature. There is no book list and 

the questions relate to all aspects of children’s literature, from nursery rhymes to popular and award winning 

books as well as authors and movie adaptations.  

 

Date:     Friday, 27 March 2020.  

Time:    10:00am – 1:00pm 

Cost to Student:  Nil 

 

If you do not wish for your child to be involved in this event, please contact Melissa Tindall. If you would like to 

come and watch the quiz, please join us at the Taree Baptist Church on Friday 27 March at 9:50am.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Melissa Tindall         Mr Rob Storrie 

Primary Coordinator         Head of Primary 
Information Services Centre 

 


